
Connellsville Township Supervisors 

166 McCoy Hollow Road, Connellsville, PA  15425 (held at 905 Fireman Road) 

Meeting Minutes January 3, 2022 

 

 
CALL TO ORDER 

Chairman Miner called the monthly meeting to order on Monday, January 3, 2022, at 6:15 

p.m. 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

led by Chairman Miner. 

 

ROLL CALL 

The following persons were present:  Supervisor Donald Hann, Chairman Miner, Vice 

Chairman Upton, and Secretary Darla Hann. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Motion made by Chairman Miner to accept the regular meeting minutes from December 

9th, 2021 and the Special Meeting Minutes from December 15th, 2021.  Second by 

Supervisor Hann.  Chairman Miner, Supervisor Hann approving.  Motion carried.   

 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT (Secretary Darla Hann reported) 

* Addressing issues have been addressed and should be corrected.  Chairman Miner 

stated that there have been some issues on Narrows Road with people getting the wrong 

mail.  Someone spoke to the Postmaster and it seems to be better. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Read by Darla Hann and is available in the office.  

Motion by Supervisor Hann to accept the treasurer’s report December.  Second by Vice 

Chairman Upton.  All in favor, motion carried.   

 

AUTHORIZATION TO PAY BILLS 

Motion made by Chairman Miner to pay monthly bills.  Second by Supervisor Hann.  All 

in favor.  Motion carried.   

 

CORRESPONDENCE 

 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

Fire Dept. 

Emergency Management 

Code Enforcement Officer  



Roadmaster  

* Report for the month was read by Chairman Miner and is on file in the office.  

 
SUPERVISOR REPORTS 

Supervisor Hann  

* Asked when Children at play signs were going up behind Subway.  Chairman Miner 

stated it should be the beginning of next week 

 

Vice-Chairman Upton 

* Asked if anything more was heard about the lights from the DQ shining into the house 

next to it.  Secretary reported nothing new has been brought to our attention.  The 

Secretary will speak to the manager of the DQ. 

 
Chairman Miner  

* Delligatti’s requested more time to clean up their property and he told them they had to 

request in writing to the office.  Nothing has been received yet.  He said the Solicitor 

advised to move forward with the original time frame if we do not hear back. 

 

Unfinished Business  

* We are waiting to hear back from South Connellsville Borough before we order the sign 

thanking the businesses that helped make possible the improvements to Casparis Road. 

* The Secretary is waiting on call backs with prices on getting the timing changed for the 

traffic light at Rt. 119 and Blake. 

* Liquid Fuels has been paid back, in full, from when the previous secretary was here. 

 

NEW BUSINESS  

 

ORDINANCES  

 

RESOLUTIONS 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

Motion by Chairman Miner to adjourn at 6:35 PM.  Second by Supervisor Hann.  All in 

favor.  Motion carried.   

 

 


